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It is with great excitement that I am joining the SISD team. However, following the work that 
Priscilla Goulding has done for the past years is a tough role to fill. I want to say a special thanks 
to her for the help she has provided with the transition.  I also want to say thanks to all of the 
SISD staff for a warm welcome to the district. 
  
Pre-Kindergarten - We were recently notified that we received $116,371 for pre-kindergarten 
services. A special thanks to Priscilla who spent a lot of time working on this grant to meet a 
quick deadline. 
  
Opioid Response Project Director Hired - Kristi Kuhnert was hired as the Project Director for 
the Health Resources and Human Services Planning Grant. The school district is part of a 
consortium with SouthEast Regional Health Consortium (SEARHC), PeaceHealth Medical 
Group (PHMG), Craig Public Health Center (CPHC), Whale Tail Pharmacy and Community 
Connections. The goal of this 1-year grant is to create a plan to address issues related to opioid 
use in rural communities. Once this planning grant is completed, the consortium will apply for an 
implementation grant. 
  
Title Funds – Completed clarifications to narratives as requested by the state. 
 
 
 
 


